
Gateway Boulevard 

Over the last few weeks, Brown Contracting, Inc. has completed the concrete construction within 

Gateway Blvd, the main driveway located between KFC and the Vintage Inn as well as both 

accessible ramps. 

Weather has been the sole factor in preventing the paving of two transition panels located on 

either end of the new concrete lane in Gateway Blvd. 

� Paving at these two locations is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, February 27, 2018. 

 

� In order to maintain driver safety around the transition panels, the driveway will remain 

closed until the paving is completed. 

 

  

  



Highway 99 

On Wednesday, February 21, city crews completed a repair to the existing 12” sanitary sewer pipe 

located under the southbound lanes at Highway 99 and E Adams. This work resulted in saw cutting 

and removing a portion of the state’s roadway measuring 6’ by 20’.  

 

After the pipe repair, crews temporarily placed cold patch asphalt that will remain until workers 

return to place new steel reinforcement and concrete. Once costs and timeline are confirmed by 

City engineering staff and a permit is issued by Oregon Department of Transportation, a contractor 

will return to the site to complete the work.  

 

 

 
  



Row River Road Pedestrian Crossing 

To date, Pacific Excavation has completed construction of sidewalks, ramps, a pedestrian refuge 

island and almost all striping.  

 

Final project steps will include the installation of flashing beacon pedestals during the week of 

February 26 through March 9.  

At that time, City engineering staff will review all work as part of project-closeout procedures to 

confirm Final Completion.  

 

 


